
Important Information on Paying Exempt Employees 

 

There has been a major announcement from the Department of Labor Wage and Hour Division that 
affects churches that employ exempt employees. 

The DOL announced that effective July 1, 2024 the new minimum salary amount required is $43,888.  
The minimum will be raised to $58,656 effective January 1, 2025. 

There are possible court injunctions that may affect the implementation; however churches affected 
should have a plan. 

For more information, this link goes to a free 30 minute webinar.   

https://register.gotowebinar.com/recording/8248544367063265114 

 

Suzanne K. Lemen 

Chair of Administration Committee 

 


